 Recycling and Waste Disposal Committee
Meeting Minutes





         August 10, 2011
PRESENT:
Pat Bracken, Chairman, Ellen Cabral, Bob Nugent, Bob Golden,

 Absent Chris Kowalski 
MINUTES
VOTE: 0-0-0
None to approve from July
OLD BUSINESS
Review of RFP for curbside trash, curbside recycling and tipping fee
The committee reviewed the proposals developed by Chairman Bracken and made some changes as they went along.  The final amended version will be sent to Town Council for her review.  Any changes will be sent to the Committee for review.  The proposals will be due in September 12th at the Selectmen’s meeting.  The RAWD committee meets on Wednesday September 14th and can start reviewing them.  The final decision will be made no later than November 1st.  

Some of the issues that came up in last years process were corrected with these RFPs.  The committee added that if a company bidding on the trash pick up has an arrangement with a facility, then that should be noted in the proposal under tipping.  

NEW BUSINESS

Recycle Bank
Mrs. Cabral recently met with a representative from Recycle Bank about their program.  Their company offers a reward program for those that recycle.  There is a monthly cost to participate in the program which could cost up to $20,000 per year.  Mr. Bracken asked about the ability to do it on a trial basis, but Mrs. Cabral stated that there is a lot of time and set up into the accounts and they are not able to do it on a trial basis.  They will continue to look into options.
Motion to adjourn

VOTE: 4-0-0
MOTION PASSES
The meeting ended at 9:14 pm
NEXT MEETING
September 14, 2011at 7:30 p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted,

 

Tina Harrington,

Recording Secretary

